
Hypersensitivity to Pesticides:

The Louisiana Department of Agriculture requires schools to
maintain a registry of students hypersensitive to pesticides.
If your son or daughter is hypersensitive to pesticides,
please reply with the information as stated below:

My child, _______________________________________________, is hypersensitive to
the following pesticides(s).

___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________

Parent Name: _______________________________________________

Parent signature:_________________________________________ Date: ________________

This information will be updated each school year.

Thanks!

HBCS Administration
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